
Dear Ms. Poole,
                 You wrote:
>
>          To:       Ken Addy, Alarm Device Manufacturing Company
>     From:        Diane Poole
>                      dpoole@fcc.gov
>                      FCC Application Processing Branch
>          Re:      FCC ID CFS8DL5840
>Applicant:      Alarm Device Manufacturing Company
>Correspondence Reference Number:   23365
>731 Confirmation Number:                    EA962280
>Please provide the Circuit Block Diagram exhibit
>

Please see the attached file: 5840BLOCK.pdf

                                         Regards,
                                                  Greg Barbato
                                                   for
                                                   Ken Addy


